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The LPG Response Team located in Sarnia, Ontario has advised ERAC that they will be stepping down as a 
response team for ERAC as of this summer. The Sarnia team was supported by Imperial Oil, NOVA Chemicals 
and DOW Chemicals, with Imperial and NOVA supplying the team members. On behalf of Emergency Response 
Assistance Canada and the Ontario regional RMAs, we would like to thank all team members, past and present, 
for supporting our Plan Participants by responding to their transportation incidents. Their long association with 
the LPGERC and now ERAC was driven by Ernie Wong and Don Millar who made great efforts to assure all of 
the team members were well trained and ready to respond when called upon.  
 
We are currently evaluating prospective new teams and once the selection process is complete, they will be 
trained to the ERAC standard. The Ontario RMAs will be asked to meet and take part in the training and 
certification of the new team as they will be working with them. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


